WELCOME TO THE 2023-
2024 scHooL YEAR!

Mrs. Kelly & myself are so excited to have your child in our class this
school year. It is going to be a fun one!

The month of September we are learning all about our new classmates &
class rules.
We will be covering the letters: C, D, O
We will also review #’s 1-5 and review our shapes : square, rectangle,
circle and triangle.

In our class your child will need a composition notebook, each week we

will be using them to practice writing our letter of the week, folllwed by

3 pictures that start with that letter. We also need spare clothes sent in,

in case of spills & accidents. As the weather gets colder we encourage to
send in spare clothes for that weather as well.

Friendly Beechwood reminder: we are a PEANUT FREE school, so please
refrain from sending in any nut products for lunch / special shacks.

Important Date: September 26 at 6:30 pm will be our Back to School
Night - this is only for parents. This is an opportunity to hear about the
teachers, what we are going to accomplish this school year, our method
of teaching & to answer any questions you may have!

My main forms of contact will be via dojo & my email :
ikrodier@gmail.com — feel free to always contact me about a

questions or concerns.

Let’s have an amazing school year!




